



Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

05.10.2022

Re: Visit to Pentecostal Church

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As part of our RE unit for Autumn 1 we have been looking at which places are special and why, with our recent focus being based around Christianity. To support this learning, F2 (reception) will visit the local Pentecostal Church on Friday  $21^{\rm st}$  October in the morning.

Consent for this event is covered under the regular visit consent form. If you have already signed this form you do not need to take any further action. If you do not wish for your child to take part, please let me know.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Mrs Baxter, Mrs Binns and Miss Rowbotham





